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September 28, 2017

RE: School Street Low Pressure Sanitary Sewer Update Letter to Residents

Dear Resident,

Town of Avon Engineering Department would like to provide an update for the above-
referenced project. Town staff will be providing construction layout for the contractor
between the dates of 9/25-9/29. The layout will provide location for the main line sewer
located in the street as well as the lateral stub locations for each residential parcel. Many of
you have met with Matt Brown and discussed the location of your lateral stub.

Paganelli Construction, the selected contractor for the project, will begin by saw cutting the
road in the areas where the main line and lateral stubs are located between 10/2 and
10/06. The purpose of the saw cutting is to minimize the pavement disturbance for the
project.

Paganelli will begin to mobilize equipment and materials starting 10/9 and will begin
construction approximately 10/16. The project is expected to take 3 to 4 weeks. Please note
that, as with any construction project, these time frames are subject to change - weather
being the primary reason.

Due to the high cost of mailings, additional updates will only be posted on the Town’s website
at the foliowing web address: http://www.avonct.gov/engineering-sewer-and-gis-
department/pages/projects

We again appreciate your cooperation and patience and if there are any questions and or
concerns regarding the project please contact myself or the Engineering office between the

Superintendent of Sanitary Sewers
860-409-4324 (Direct)
860-409-4322 (Engineering Office)
tfoster@avonct.gov

C: Brandon Robertson, Town Manager
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